
From: William Bohnyak [wbohnyak@orangecountysheriff.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 3:53 PM 
To: Pepper, James 
CC: wbohnyak@orangecountyvt.gov; Benedict, Jennifer 
Subject: Re: List of ID centers with scheduling challenges 
 

 
Very good.. This way I can make sure these prints are being done... 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Aug 18, 2016, at 3:50 PM, Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Thanks so much Bill! Jen or I will keep you updated on what we are hearing for the field.  
  

From: William Bohnyak [mailto:wbohnyak@orangecountysheriff.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 3:47 PM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Cc: wbohnyak@orangecountyvt.gov; Benedict, Jennifer 
<Jennifer.Benedict@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: List of ID centers with scheduling challenges 
  
Jen and James 
I emailed the four sheriffs..... If Hartford has limited hours. You can have them call my 
office in Chelsea.  
  
Bill 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Aug 18, 2016, at 3:28 PM, Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Hi Sheriff –  
  
Thank you for your help with this issue. The list from Jen Benedict is 
below. Any help is very much appreciated. I’ve also copied Jen who can 
communicate directly with the Pre-K employees.  
  
Best, 
  
James  
  

From: Benedict, Jennifer  
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 10:20 AM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Subject: List of ID centers with scheduling challenges 
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Hi Pepper, 
  
As discussed this morning, we are hearing consistent feedback from 
child care providers when they call their local ID centers that no 
appointments are available until a much later date.  Providers are very 
anxious about impending deadlines and we are hearing they are being 
met with less than helpful responses as well. 
  
The specific counties that have been mentioned are as follows:  
  
Washington County Sheriff’s Dept. (no appointments until end of 
September); 223-3001 
Lamoille Sheriff’s Dept. (no appointments until end of August); 888-
2561 
Chittenden County Sheriff’s Dept. (not answering phone and the 
voicemail states not to leave a message for fingerprinting); 863-7507 
Addison County Sheriff’s Dept. (full until Aug 30th); 388-2981 
and Hartford Police Dept. for Windsor County (very limited hours per 
week and not flexible) 295-9425 
  
Any assistance in persuading these folks to expand their hours would be 
greatly appreciated.  Thanks again. 
  
Jen Benedict, Director 
Child Care Licensing & Financial Assistance 
DCF – Child Development Division 
280 State Drive, NOB 1 North 
Waterbury, VT  05671-1040 
  
(c) 802-224-6236 
  


